
1—CSoC Incentive Payments Webinar – June 14, 2023 
 

Provider Notice

Subject: Downloadable copy of "Learn About CSoC Incentive Payments" 
Webinar Now Available! 
 
A downloadable copy of "Learn About CSoC Incentive Payments" Webinar is Available! 

Magellan of Louisiana is pleased to announce a unique opportunity for licensed mental health 
professionals. We have partnered with the Office of Behavioral Health (OBH) to offer temporary 
incentive payments within the Coordinated System of Care (CSoC) provider network. 

CSoC is a program that aims to provide comprehensive and coordinated mental health services to 
youth and families in need. By participating in CSoC, you can play a vital role in improving the well-
being and functioning of youth with complex behavioral health needs. 

Magellan recently hosted three live informational calls to help you understand the program and take 
advantage of the incentive payments. These sessions covered key topics such as provider 
qualifications, eligible service codes, claims submission, and payment procedures. To obtain a copy of 
the complete presentation used during the call, click here. 
 
For inquiries, please get in touch with Sharonda Gray at SGray@magellanhealth.com
 
Thank you for all you do in supporting the members of CSoC.  

Magellan of Louisiana

 
 
 


